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For Immediate Release

Circleville-Pickaway County CIC
Announces Name Change
Pickaway Progress Partnership Campaign Underway
Circleville, Ohio (June 12, 2006) - The Board of the Circleville-Pickaway County Community Improvement Corporation (CIC) is excited to announce that it has formally adopted a new name and logo.  The Pickaway Progress Partnership (P3) serves as the economic development agent for all of Pickaway County.  With its mission, “to serve as the catalyst to create a positive business environment that promotes new investment, job growth, and job retention”, P3 is committed to strengthening Pickaway County’s economic status.
Nate Green, Economic Development Director, states, “I feel that this name change more accurately portrays what we as a county are working together to achieve not only for our local businesses, but for the quality of life of our residents.”  
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This name change comes about as the P3 board prepares to launch a professional fund raising campaign throughout the county. The “Progress to the Power of 3” Campaign is a five-year, $1.5 million funding effort, designed to enhance Pickaway County’s ability to compete 
effectively for quality jobs and new capital investment.  The new program of work will be 
concentrated in key strategic areas including Marketing, New Business Recruitment, Existing Industry Support/Expansion Assistance and Special Projects.  Five year goals include:
· 1500+ New, High Quality Jobs

· $45 Million in New Payroll

· $450+ Million in New Capital Investment
Larry Thornhill of Berger Health System and Steve Gary of The Savings Bank have been chosen to co-chair the campaign and will be assisted by other community leaders within the county serving as members of the advisory council.  The campaign is being coordinated by Resource Development Group which is based in Dublin, Ohio.   With an exclusive focus on economic and community development funding, Resource Development Group has successfully managed more than 70 funding projects resulting in nearly $400 million in revenue for their clients.

Organizations and individuals are currently being contacted to schedule meetings with our campaign manager to introduce the new direction of the program and invite them to become investors.  Green noted, “Pickaway County’s economy has experienced a significant amount of job loss and lagged behind our neighboring counties. The time is now to devote additional effort and resources towards setting a new course for future growth and job creation to strengthen Pickaway County’s economy.”
For more information about Pickaway Progress Partnership or to arrange for a presentation regarding our “Progress to the Power of 3” campaign and how to get involved, please contact Nate Green at (740) 420-6498 or by e-mail at ngreen@pickaway.org
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